Message from MFD

The Manchester Fire Department is committed to providing quality services to our citizens. We
make preventative maintenance and training our priority each year; by keeping hydrants,
apparatus, and equipment in working order and training in preparation for whatever incident
may confront us. Of no lesser value public education and fire prevention is essential to help us
reduce loss of life and property in our community. Despite the obstacle of finance and other
issues that may arise, our response plan remains committed to improving our station facilities
and apparatus to better serve the citizens of Manchester.
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